
Sharon Wong 

January 11, 2021 Partner 

Dir: 416-863-4178 

VIA E-MAIL TO:  registrar@oeb.ca. sharon.wong@blakes.com 

Reference: 00073816/000018 

Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4

RE:  EB-2020-0254 - Application for an Electricity Generation Licence for SWNS Wind LP 

Dear Ms. Long: 

We are the lawyers for SWNS Wind LP.  

We are writing to advise the OEB, pursuant to the OEB’s Decision and Order in EB-2020-0254 issued 
on December 17, 2020, that the commercial transactions described in SWNS Wind LP’s application for 
an electricity generation licence as a Feed-in Tariff program participant closed on January 8, 2021. 

SWNS Wind LP therefore requests that the OEB issue the requested licence as of January 8, 2021. 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions with respect to this matter. 

Yours Truly, 

Sharon Wong 

SW 

c: Greg Peterson, Vice President, Capstone Infrastructure 


